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Staff Report 
September 4, 2018 Council Consent Agenda 

 

$1,831,241.50 to Rotschy, Inc. for NW Larkspur Street Project Bid Award 

Staff Contact Phone Email 

James Carothers, Engineering 

Manager 

360.817.7230 jcarothers@cityofcamas.us  

 

PURPOSE:  Construction Bids were opened on August 16, 2018 for the NW Larkspur Street Project. 

The engineering estimate range was $2.2 Million to $2.5 Million. Rotschy, Inc. was the successful low 

bidder at $1,831,241.50.  

 

In accordance with Resolution 16-009, Council bid awards grant the Mayor or the Mayor’s designee 

the authority to execute Change Orders up to 10% of the contract total, provided that the Change 

Orders are within the limits of the original contract and consistent with the scope and intent of the 

authorized project. 

 

BUDGET IMPACT:  The NW Larkspur Street Improvements project is funded in the 2018 budget. 

Nearly 80% of the costs associated with this project are funded by the Washington State Transportation 

Improvement Board (TIB). 

 

RECOMMENDED ACTION:  Staff recommends awarding the bid on the September 4, 2018 Consent 

Agenda.  
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